
"All facilities that perform mammography shall provide a uniform notice explaining 
the breast density classification system, the clinical implications of dense breasts, 
and a recommendation about seeking further clinical advice, if clinically 
appropriate.  The uniform notice shall be developed by the Department of Health, in 
consultation with interested stakeholders." 
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